
 
 
January 13, 2009 
 
 
To: IFTA Commissioners  
 
Re: Ohio 2009 IFTA Decals 
 
The state of Ohio is experiencing problems with our 2009 decals.  It has come to our 
attention that the adhesive is not properly bonding the decals to the vehicles.   
 
We are taking steps to resolve this matter as quickly as possible.   
 
Ohio is asking that Ohio carriers not be cited for improperly displaying 2009 decals 
when the carrier has a valid Ohio IFTA license on board.   
 
Please forward this notice to your jurisdiction’s law enforcement personnel.  If you or 
any of your law enforcement officers have any questions, please contact:   
  
 
Dale Bischoff, Administrator 
Excise and Motor Fuel Tax Division 
Telephone: (614) 466-3794  
Fax: (614) 752-8644 
Email: dale_bischoff@tax.state.oh.us 
 

Excise and Motor Fuel Division 
P.O. Box 530 
Columbus, Ohio  43216-0530  
tax.ohio.gov 


